Rob McKenna

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON
800 Fifth Avenue #2000 « Seattle WA 98104-3188
July 9, 2009

SENT VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL

David Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

£U 8 WY €170 6002

Re: Qwest Corporation v. McLeodUSA Telecommunications Services, Inc., d/b/a
PAETEC Business Services
Docket No. UT-090892

Dear Mr. Danner:
Please be advised that the Public Counsel Section of the Washington State Attorney General’s
Office will not be participating in the above-entitled docket. Please remove us from the service

list. By copy of this letter, we request that all parties also remove us from their service lists.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please feel free to contact me if you have any
questions.

Singgrely,

SJf:gs
cc: Lisa Anderl, Qwest Corporation
Adam L. Sherr, Qwest Corporation
Gregory J. Kopta, McLeodUSA Telecommunications Services, Inc.




